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April, 2022 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern 

 
 

UNICEF as WASH Sector lead, is familiar with Dråpen i Havet / Stagona’s work on Lesvos, in the 
Mavrovouni reception facility, where Stagona provides the laundry services for the population 
since October 2020 and is an active partner and member of the Mavrovouni WASH Sector. 
 
Dråpen I Havet /Stagona has been the only actor providing consistently and efficiently the 
laundry services inside the camp, implementing a just and competent out reach out and 
registration system to fulfill the needs of the entire population, while covering also the needs in 
washes for partner medical and other organizations inside the camp. Stagona’s personnel 
(employees and volunteers) fulfil their duties with skill and care for their beneficiaries.  
 
Their services are particularly appreciated, as the camp does not have sufficient electricity for 
this service to be fulfilled differently.  The COVID-19 pandemic and support to treatment of 
scabies disease requires raised level of hygiene and therefore their support has been 
particularly important at this time, as well as more broadly appreciated by residents of the site. 
 
We would like to therefore express our appreciation for Stagona’s work and recommend its 
continuation for the benefit of asylum seekers in Mavrovouni reception facility. 
We wish them continued success in their programme. 
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